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Merry Christmas! 
Everyone is in full Holiday mode.   
 
I would first like to thank everyone who contributed to the Turkey Palooza, including my husband, Larry for 
cooking the birds, setting up tables and anything else I threw his way.  The expert Carvers, Peter and Chip, all 
the eaters of wonderful food and Teddy for staying late and helping with the clean up.   
 
Our next event is the Painting Party hosted by Linda Wood on December 9 1-3pm at the Seminole Theatre in 
Homestead.  We have a good crowd and will have plenty of laughs. 
There will be more discussion on this at the meeting next Monday 12/4 at the Capri. 
 
Our January event will be the Commodore’s Ball on Saturday January 6, 2018 at the Capri.  More info in this 
newsletter. 
 
Reminder that 2018 Dues are due.  80.00 per couple, 40.00 per single.  Payable to HYC and mail or give to 
Buz at the meeting.  If there are any changes to the roster, please complete a new membership form.  That may 
be found on our website www.homesteadyachtclub.com Buz Strandhagen 24505 SW 164 Ave Homestead, FL 
33031. 
 
I just posted an e-mail to the membership about the passing of Stan Scherer.  So sorry to hear, our thoughts and 
prayers go out to Joy and family at this sad time.  
 
Remember the meeting this Monday at the Capri December 4.  Please respond to Linda promptly! 
 
Until then…Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon 
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Homestead Yacht Club’s Commodore Ball 
Saturday, January 6, 2018 

CAPRI Restaurant 
935 North Krome Avenue 

Florida City, FL 33034 
 

Cocktails:  6:30pm Dinner:  7:30pm 
 

Brochette 
House Salad 

5 oz Filet Mignon or Chicken Marcela 
Baked Potato and Vegetables 

Tiramisu & Canola 
Coffee 

 
Cash Bar 

 
 

Members $15.00 per person  
Guests $38.00 per person  

 
Reservations due by December 30, 2017 

Advanced purchase only 
Send check payable to HYC to 

Sharon Roesch 
51 Cormorant Drive 

Key Largo, FL  33037-3005 
Please indicate your entrée selection 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE October 1, 2017    $3,650.47   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   25.00    
        
        
        
        
 Total   25.00    
        
        
EXPENSES :        
 Sunshine Cards  20.00    
        

 
Halloween Party 
Prizes  30.00    

       
 Total  50.00    
       
       
Ending Balance    October 31, 2017                       $  3,625.47  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Another great time in Key Largo for 
Turkey Pallooza! Thanks Peter and Chip 
for carving. 
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November Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:00 p.m.  First order of business was to 
accept the minutes from last month's meeting as they appeared in the newsletter.  
 

Treasurer's report:  Presented by Claudia...beginning balance $3,650.47, ending. Balance 
$3,625.47.  Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter. 
 

Sunshine:  Everyone is fine,,, Peter Dean mentioned that he planned to visit Ted Ficken 
and was advised to call first as Ted sleeps a lot and his door is locked when he is 
sleeping.  Cindy Burell is having a knee replacement done next Friday. 
 

Membership:  Buz reports nothing new.  The restaurant at the marina is still closed.  King 
Tide floods the road into the marina. 
 

Linda Wood reports that the Redland Hotel offered red meat, chicken and fish.  They have 
a bar but drinks are very expensive...$10.00 or $12.00.  She said the food was good and it 
would cost us $25.00 per person to eat. 
 

Paint Party:  Seminole Theater...Dec 9th...::::1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  The club will pick up the 
extra $3.00 per member. 
 

Nov. 18th....Sat. before Thanksgiving...turkeys at Larry and Sharon's home.  Sign-up 
sheet passed around for food...Arrive around 2:00 p.m. and we'll eat around 5:00 p.m. 
 

Change of watch:  Jan. 6th...Saturday.  Cocktails at 6:30 p.m....dinner at 7:30p.m 
 

DARE WE GOING TO DO THIS NEXT YEAR???  Sharon will continue as our 
commodore and the entire bridge will also stay. 
 

Dee Riley passed out info on the cruise planned for May 18th to Nassau...leave on Friday 
and return on Monday.  You can bring a bottle of wine per person.  AAA is going to put a 
bottle of champagne in each member's cabin.  (member of AAA). 
 

Looking forward to Halloween as Peter and Teresa throw a GREAT party. 
 

50/50 of $60.00....Ted Newlan won $30.00 
 

Meeting closed at 7:45 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 


